
 

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM  

December 3, 2014 

 

TO:  Members of the MVSEC Executive Advisory Board 

 

FROM: Carla Cumblad, Executive Director 

   

RE:  Illinois State Board of Education Licensure Review 

 

After receiving a complaint from Patti Lopuszanski regarding the licensure of the Mid-Valley 

staff, the Illinois State Board of Education conducted a complete investigation of all licensures 

and registrations.  As the accompanying memo indicates, all personnel records were found to be 

compliant and all credentials were properly registered.   


